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NHAI/ Policy Guidelines/ Implementation of Court Order / 2019

No.2.1.30/2019 dated the 19'" August, 2019
(Decision Taken in File No. NHAI/11041/280/2018/Coord)

Sub: Serious observation by the Hon’ble High Court regarding delay in depositing the
amounts as directed by the Court

While deciding on an application of NHAI seeking condonation of delay in depositing
the amount in compliance of the order of the Court in OMP (Comm) 51/2016 between NHAI
vs. Oriental Structural Engineers Pvt. Ltd. pertaining to PIU, NHAI, Jhansi, Hon’ble Court,
vide its Order dated 16.07.2019, has taken a very serious note of the fact that there are
numerous applications filed by NHAI in various matters seeking condonation of delay in
depositing the amounts, as directed by the Court. In above case, Hon’ble Court vide Order
dated 15.02.2019 had directed to deposit the certain amount within 4 weeks, however, the
DD was made only on 03.06.2019 and handed over to the Advocate of NHAI for depositing
only on 02.07.2019. There was a delay of 86 days in complying with the order of the Court by
the PIU/HQ of NHAI.

2. Hon’ble Court has verbally communicated through the Advocate of NHAI, as word of
caution, that if in future such application comes, the same would not be entertained.

3. In view of above, all concerned in PIUs/ROs/HQ are advised that the amount as
directed by the Hon’ble Court should be deposited in time prescribed by Court failing which
disciplinary action will be initiated against the concerned in future.

W/il;b?

(V.K. Sharma)
CGM (Coord & Parl.)
Copy to:

(iv)  All Officers and employee of HQ/ROs/PIU/CMUs/ Site offices.
(v) Hindi Officer for translation in Hindi.
(vi)  Library- for hosting the circular library site.

Copy also to:

(i) Shri Rajiv Kapoor: With reference to your mail dated 18.07.2019 on the matter.

(ii) PPS to Chairman
(iii)  PPS to all Members/CVO



